Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 Submission No 817

Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:

Sent: Monday, 3 September 2018 9:18 PM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence
Prevention Committee

Subject: Proposed Abortion Bill

| am very concerned about the proposed abortion bill - | do not support it.
Human life is to be protected and valued above all else.

This proposed bill would mean it would be easier to obtain an abortion (social reasons would be accepted) and it
also encourages abortions (allowed after 22 weeks).

Please protect the voiceless - the unborn need us to speak for them. Please do not allow this bill to go through.
Regards

Susannah Hugo

Sent from my iPhone





